
 

 
 

Minutes 

October 24, 2024 

3:00 p.m. 

The Safe Neighborhood and Crime Reduction Committee met on October 24, 2024, at 3 p.m. at 
the Powell Avenue Community Center. 

Present were: Roosevelt Wright, Jr., Karl Dhaliwal, and Mrs. T.J. Stevenson. 

Absent was: Anna Reed. 

There was a quorum. 

The invocation was offered by Mrs. Stevenson. 

Mr. Wright explained the purpose of the mini-grants and said the committee's purpose was to 
set a date to review the mini-grant performance to prepare for the next installment of their 
funding. The committee decided to meet with mini-grant recipients on Wednesday, October 30, 
2024, to receive their reports and hear their presentations. 

On motion of Mrs. Stevenson, seconded by Mr. Dhaliwal, the committee unanimously voted to 
recommend the committee's plan of action for 2025 and the next four years. The plan requests 
a minimum of $5,000 for each of the five areas of the committee's responsibilities for a 
minimum allocation of $25,000.00. 

There was no citizen participation. 

After 23 minutes and 41 seconds of deliberation, the committee adjourned. 

  

SEDD



 


